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Date
2000

Primary Maker
Hohri, Sohei (John)

Medium
paper

Description
The letter is page 3 of a handwritten letter from Sohei Hohri to 
Harold Landon. There are photocopies of the first two pages, 
indicating the letter was dated March 20, 2000. The letter 
contains: a reference to President Clinton, questioning of bible 
passage terminology, and a discussion about predominant male 
viewpoints and questionable values. Half of the letter is dedicated 
to the bible story of the beggar (John 9:1-41), Jesus's miracles, 
and the author's own questions about the interpretation of the 
passage.

Dimensions
8 3/4 x 5 7/8 in. (22.2 x 14.9 cm)


